
Mrs. Amy Swanson  
aswanson@wcpss.net 
Fourth Grade – Track 4 
  
WELCOME TO MY CLASSROOM! 
 
I am really excited about meeting you on 
Friday ​, July 27​th​, in Room #600.  I know 
we have a wonderful year ahead of us. 
  
To get off to a good start, I have listed a few items that I would like to ask your parents 
to purchase before school starts. (Please remove all packaging and write your name 
on all items before sending to school.) 
  

● Two single-subject spiral notebooks, one green and one purple 
● One red three-subject spiral notebook   
● One marble composition notebook 
● One three prong, two pocket, heavy duty plastic file folder 
● Two packs of sticky notes 
● One pack of sticky note flags 
● Six glue sticks  
● Four rolls of clear tape 
● Colored pencils (2 packs to get you through the year) 
● Numerous sharpened #2 pencils 
● One pair of scissors 
● Hi-liters 
● Notebook paper (1 pack) 
● Index Cards (3x5 and/or 4x6) 
● Earbuds or headphones 
● A plastic zipper pocket or small container for holding supplies. 

 
KNOW ​ ALL OF YOUR MULTIPLICATION FACTS.  There will be timed quizzes on your 
facts the first week of school.  Please come prepared. 
 
If you like to have additional items like your own ​ruler​, ​crayons ​, ​markers ​, and/or ​pencil 
sharpener ​, simply place them in the zipper pocket. 
 
Fourth graders are encouraged to bring their own electronic devices to use in the 
classroom for academic purposes. ​This is by no means mandatory ​. Students and 
parents will receive a ​contract​ on the first day of school, and devices may be ​brought 
in after it is signed and returned ​. We recommend a device with a keyboard.   
  


